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Planning and Advanced Reservation of Capacity (PARCA) 

 

NOTICE: OPENING OF A PARCA EXIT WINDOW 

 

28th January 2022 

 

Dear Industry Colleague, 

 

In accordance with the Uniform Network Code, Section B, National Grid hereby publishes this notice to all 

interested industry parties that a PARCA Exit Window will be opened on Monday, 31st January 2022. The 

PARCA Exit Window provides an opportunity for those parties who are interested in applying for a PARCA to 

submit their applications during this time so that we can consider all submitted applications collectively. 

 

The application received to-date is as follows: 

 

Initial Requirement 

• The geographical area of the project is North Wales and Cheshire (Region 2.1 as defined in Gas Ten 

Year Statement1). This region is West of Elworth and Audley (Feeder 4), comprising of NTS/DN Exit 

Zones NW2 &WA1. 

• The quantity of the NTS exit capacity applied for is between 8,964,000 kWh/d and 17,928,000 kWh/d. 

• The indicative capacity Reservation date is 27th May 2022. 

• The indicative capacity Registration Date is 1st April 2026. 

 

Additional Requirement(s) 

• The quantity of the NTS exit capacity applied for is between 10,956,000 kWh/d and 21,912,000 kWh/d. 

• The indicative capacity Reservation date is 27th May 2022. 

• The indicative capacity Registration Date is 1st January 2027. 

 

The PARCA Exit Window will be opened for a maximum of 40 consecutive business days from Monday, 31st 

January 2022, closing on Monday, 28th March 2022. If no further PARCA Applications are received within the 

first 20 consecutive business days, the window will be closed on Monday, 28th February 2022. 

 

You can download our PARCA customer guide which can be found via this link. 

https://www.nationalgridgas.com/connections/reserving-capacity-parca-and-cam  

 

Should you wish to discuss the opening of the PARCA Exit Window please do not hesitate to contact me via 
the details below. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

Richard Hounslea, Gas Connections Contracts Manager, National Grid, Gas Transmission 

 

E-mail richard.hounslea@nationalgrid.com , cc’ box.ukt.customerlifecycle@nationalgrid.com 
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